
 

   E-Safety statement 

 

 

 

At Husborne Crawley Lower School, we aspire to provide our children with exceptional 
foundations in their knowledge and skills in using the internet to become perceptive, 
safe and discerning users of the internet.  

We do this by: 

 Protecting and educating our pupils, parents and staff in their use and understanding of technology. 

 Having the appropriate mechanisms to intervene and support any incidents. 

 Striving to prevent any e-safety concerns through excellent teaching of e-safety. 

 

Our commitment to engage with e-safety is our achievement of the 360 Degree Safe Certificate of 

Commitment, received in November 2014. This reflects our efforts in reviewing our e-safety practice 

and working to implement actions that will improve e-safety in our school. 

 

Should you require advice, or have any questions about e-safety, please do not hesitate to contact our 

Computing curriculum leader, Miss Samantha Neve. 
 


